IPM gets \$10K



The International Plowing Match 2008 committee received a cheque from Meridian Credit Union in the amount of \$10,000. The donation will go towards supporting the training and other needs of the 1,700 volunteers that will stage IPM 2008 to be held on the outskirts of Teeswater Sept. 16 to 20. Making the presentation on behalf of Meridian Credit Union was Mike Watt, Manager, Kincardine Branch and Erin Zorzi, Manager of Port Elgin Branch. Receiving the cheque on behalf of IPM 2008 was Jack Riley, chairman, Gloria Bell, treasurer and Liz Stobo, secretary.

Trillium Mutual Pledges \$15,000 to Clinic



The Paisley Health Clinic Committee Building Fund got another big boost in March. Trillium Mutual Insurance Company out of Formosa announced at their annual meeting that they would be donating \$15,000 to the Paisley Health Clinic over the next three years.

Pictured above, L to R are Trillium President Allan Royce, Health Clinic Committee member John Leader, and Joe Dietrich, manager and CEO of Trillium Mutual.

"This is a local farm mutual insurance company providing financial assistance to the local area, said Leader, "and Trillium has always been generous in doing so."

Ladies Chair 2008 Bruce County IPM Lunches Committee

by Anne-Louise Gibbons



Above: Deanne Dickson and Ellen Harkness, Chairs of the 2008 IPM Lunches Committee.

